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Friday 19th November 2021 (ONLINE) 
 

Welcome and Introduction 

10:00 – 10:15 Welcome and Introduction Mr Pala Rajesh VP 

Session 1 – The value of toolkits to patient care Chairperson: Mr Tim Graham 

10:15 – 10:45 The Cardiothoracic Toolkit Mr Simon Kendall 

10:45 – 11:15 The value of the AfPP SFA Toolkit in HEI delivered 
courses 

Mrs Frances Page 

11:15 – 11:30 Rolling display of poster submissions  

11:30 – 11:45 Break - Meeting Ends and Restarts at 11:45  

Session 2 – Oral presentation podium sessions Chairperson: Mrs Susan Hall 

11:45 – 12:45 Oral Presentations    

12:45 – 13:00 Rolling display of poster submissions  

13:00 – 13:30 Lunch – Meeting Ends and Restarts at 13:30  

Session 3 – New roles in the Surgical Team  Chairperson: Mrs Jenny Abraham                      

13:30 – 13:50 Developing the Surgical Advanced Clinical Practitioner 
role 

Mrs Clare Sutherland / 
Sarah Dalby (TBC) 

13:50 – 14:10 Developing a curriculum in Urology for Physician 
Associates 

Mr David Ross 

14:10 – 14:30 The Physician Associate in Urology Mr Chandran Louis 

14:30 – 14:45 Break – Meeting Ends and Restarts at 14:45  

Session 4 – Bi-Collegiate Project Update  Chairperson: Mr Darren Thompson 

14:45 – 15:15 The new MSC curriculum for Surgical Care 
Practitioners 

Mr Bill Allum 

15:15 – 15:45 The development of a managed voluntary register for 
SCPs 

Mr Charlie Auld 

15:45 – 16:15 Closing words: Winner of oral competition 
announced 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 
Speakers and Chairpersons 

 
• Mr Pala Rajesh, Vice President RCSEd, Consultant Cardiothoracic Surgeon 
• Mr Charles Auld, Lead for Faculty of Perioperative Care RCSEd (Co-Convenor) 
• Mrs Susan Hall, Associate Lecturer, Faculty of Health, Education, Medicine and Social 

Care Anglia Ruskin University (Co-Convenor) 
• Mr Tim Graham, RCSEd Council Member, Consultant Cardiothoracic Surgeon and Senior 

Lecturer in Clinical Surgery at the Queen Elizabeth Hospital Birmingham 
• Mr Bill Allum, Consultant Upper GI Surgeon, Royal Marsden NHS Foundation, Council 

Member RCSEng 
• Mr Chandran Louis, Physician Associate St Georges University Hospital Foundation Trust 
• Mr David Ross, Consultant Urology Surgeon Salford Royal Hospital 
• Mrs Clare Sutherland / Sarah Dalby (TBC) 
• Mrs Frances Page, Senior Lecturer in Surgical Care Practice Anglia Ruskin University 
• Mr Simon Kendall, President Society for Cardiothoracic Surgery, Consultant 

Cardiothoracic Surgeon, South Tees Hospitals NHS Trust 
• Mrs Jenny Abraham, Lead Advanced Clinical Practitioner, University Hospitals Coventry 

and Warwickshire Hospitals NHS Trust 
• Mr Darren Thompson, Director of Faculties and Governance, RCSEd 

 

RCSEd Awarded 4 Hours of CPD 


